
 
February 1, 2021                                            

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff and all WVSA members 

Re:  WVSA RTP Memo    

Fr: Dave Laraba - WVSA Executive Director 

We know that this has been a very trying year. Thanks to all WVSA for your support. 

 

WV Governor Justice will allow WVSSAC and Youth Sports to begin conditioning on 2/8/2021.  

Conditioning may be non – soccer specific activities only. 

Full practice may begin on 2/14/2021 and all WVSA sanctioned activities will be allowed starting on 

3/1/2021 

All WVSA Policies on Return to play are still in force. Including: 

All players must always wear a mask when not actively on a field for training or games. 

All coaches must always wear a mask except when actively involved in training on a field. 

All players, coaches and administrators must always wear a mask and social distance on the 

sidelines during training or games and while going to and from the field. 

All spectators, when allowed, must always wear a mask and social distance. 

All participants must complete the WVSA Screening Tool on paper or online for each event. 

Local and County Health Department policies must be followed. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 

Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 
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